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Kind Regards

Sarah Anderson
Assistant Town Planner
Future Direction, Growth & Performance
Sydney Trains

T 02 8575 0237
Ground Floor East, 36-46 George Street, Burwood NSW 2134
PO Box 459, Burwood  NSW 1805
Generic email: DA_sydneytrains@transport.nsw.gov.au
Sydney Trains is a NSW Government agency

From: Erin White [mailto:Erin.White@planning.nsw.gov.au] On Behalf Of DPE PSVC Social and
Other Infrastructure Mailbox
Sent: Monday, 20 August 2018 4:21 PM
To: DA_sydneytrains
Cc: Iona Cameron
Subject: Notice of exhibition - International Maarif School Australia Gallipoli Campus (SSD 8926) -



Sydney Trains

Division of Priority Projects Assessments

This email is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential information. If you receive this email in error
please delete it and any attachments and notify the sender immediately by reply email. Transport for NSW takes all care
to ensure that attachments are free from viruses or other defects. Transport for NSW assume no liability for any loss,
damage or other consequences which may arise from opening or using an attachment.

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless really necessary.

This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information
and is intended only to be read or used by the addressee(s). If you have received this email in error,
please notify the sender by return email, delete this email and destroy any copy. Any use, distribution,
disclosure or copying of this email by a person who is not the intended recipient is not authorised.

Views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of
Transport for NSW, Department of Transport or any other NSW government agency. Transport for
NSW and the Department of Transport assume no liability for any loss, damage or other
consequence which may arise from opening or using an email or attachment.
Please visit us at http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au or http://www.transportnsw.info


